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CORE Project Go-Live Update 

 
The CORE Project go-live date has been adjusted. For the overall efficacy of the project and to 
better serve our customers and stakeholders, we are adjusting the CORE go-live date to 
October 9th.  
 
While this schedule change allows for additional time to complete critical project tasks, it does 
not change the sense of urgency we need to work with each day to meet our project 
commitments over the coming weeks and months.  The CORE team will continue to prepare for 
go-live through Dress Rehearsals and Operational Readiness activities.  
 
For any questions, please email us at dl-coreescosupport@coned.com. 
 
Thank you,  
 
The CORE Project 
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